Men and Women For a Representative Democracy In America

November 22, 2020

Chief Justice John G. Roberts United States Supreme Court 1 First St., NE Washington, D.C. 20543

Dear Justice Roberts:

Our organization, Men and Women for a Representative Democracy in America, was encouraged when you were appointed to the United States Supreme Court. We were confident that you would:

- rule conservatively,
- · staunchly defend the United States Constitution,
- · uphold the rule of law, and
- be unaffected by the liberal media.

Unfortunately, some of your recent decisions have been a major disappointment. Conservatives are beginning to view you as a compromiser who makes decisions for political reasons and a people pleaser. You are most assuredly aware that the rulings over your lifetime tenure will strengthen or erode trust in the United States Supreme Court and uphold or destroyour Constitution.

What was the real justification for the Court's blocking President Trump's request regarding mail-in ballots? Most thinking Americans knew that voter fraud would occur and election integrity would be endangered. Now we are facing disaster in several states. Some of this battle will land on your doorstep, and much of the current turmoil could have been avoided.

Quite frankly, Justice Roberts, our organization recommends that you adhere to rulings that are not tainted by the media, political parties or anything other than the United States Constitution. You know the law. We ask you to stand firm and to UPHOLD THE INTEGRITY OF OUR CONSTITUTION.

Sincerely,

Member